Manor House, 1 The Crescent, Leatherhead, KT22 8DY Telephone: 01372 363628

admin@russelleducationtrust.org.uk www.russelleducation trust.org.uk

31 May 2016

Ms Gill Brooks
Brentry Park Development Management Company Ltd
P.O. Box 371
Bristol
BS9 0BH

Dear Gill,

Re: Bristol Free School Consultation

Thank you for your letter of 8 May.

This was discussed at recent Local Governing Body meetings at the School and their views have been communicated to me.

However, as you are aware, the Russell Education Trust (RET) is the ultimate admissions authority for Bristol Free School. Therefore, your letter will be discussed, along with the views of Local Governors, at the RET Board meeting next Monday 6 June. It will not be appropriate for you or any other member of your organisation to attend this meeting.

After this meeting, I will write to you again informing you of the Board's response to your letter.

Yours sincerely

Karen Lynch Chief Executive, Russell Education Trust

Cc Mrs Karen Foster, Chair of Local Governing Body Mr Paul Jones, Headteacher